
 

   

 

                               27.12.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
    As we approach the end of the year, I am pleased to share the latest developments at 
Centravis and extend our heartfelt greetings for the upcoming holidays. 
  
     I am delighted to inform you that our operations continue to run smoothly and efficiently. 
Our energy and water supplies remain stable, guaranteeing uninterrupted production 
processes. All our equipment is fully functional, with no recorded issues, reflecting the steady 
progress of our daily operations. The Centravis team continues to show remarkable dedication 
and motivation, ensuring we are well-prepared to address any challenges that may arise. 
  
     As we look back on this year, it has been a time of growth, innovation, and collaboration. We 
deeply appreciate your trust and partnership, which have been vital in helping us achieve our 
goals. Together, we have navigated challenges, strengthened relationships, and pursued 
excellence in everything we do. 
  
    With the New Year on the horizon, I want to offer our warmest wishes to our clients, partners, 
and colleagues. May the festive season bring you joy, relaxation, and inspiration. We look 
forward to continuing our journey together, pushing boundaries and embracing new 
opportunities for success and innovation in the year ahead. 
  
     Thank you once again for your support. We are excited to see what we can accomplish as we 
move forward together. 
  
   Wishing you a wonderful holiday season and a prosperous New Year! Our hard work, 
expertise, and unwavering commitment have truly made a difference. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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